
 

District Management Experience Exchanging Meeting held  
in Yangxian plant of WCC 

 
With a view to share management experience and improve the overall management 
level, WCC held a district management experience exchanging meeting in Yangxian 
plant on 4th November. About 40 management personnel attended the meeting, 
including CEO, Mr. Tian Zhenjun, Deputy CEO, Mr. Li Wenyu, Chief Admin Officer, Mr. 
Chen Zhixin and management personnel from marketing and sales departments as 
well as technical and production departments. 
 

 
Management personnel presented working reports and shared experience with each 

other in the meeting 
 

 
Mr. Tian Zhenjun, CEO of WCC, made summary speech in the meeting. He fully 



affirmed the importance of the exchanging meeting and required all the managements 
to study the good experience and practice of Hanzhong Region by combining its own 
regional characteristics to create first-class brand and improve our management level. 


